
 
 
 
 
 
 

Our value this term is RESPECT 

Treat others as you want to be treated. 
[Luke 6:31] 
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 2020     ‘Bringing faith and education together’ 
                                      ‘Letting our light shine’ (Matthew 5:16) 
 
 

 

Respect     Courage     Kindness     Forgiveness     Hope     Honesty 
  

You can find out about what’s going on at St George’s in a variety of ways: 
Visit the school website: www.st-georges-wrotham.kent.sch.uk/ 

Follow us on twitter: @StGeorgesKent and Instagram: stgeorgesceprimary_wrotham 
Keep up to date with newsletters on our website and keep an eye on the class pages 

                                                               

        It has been a long term – 8 weeks – and a very busy one too so I’m sure 
we will all welcome an RnR half term. But we’ve still managed to squeeze in a lot 
in our last 4 days. Monday and Wednesday we had visits from our Governors. 
They’ve met with staff and children, watched some lessons and continue to 
provide excellent support to our school in their strategic role.   
  We held our second open morning for the term and once again the 
children in Year 6 made excellent hosts on their tours. There’s been tying up of 
end of unit work and I’ve seen a lot of work from children this week showing 
their progress this term. I love the children being so proud of their work but it is 
their faces when you turn to the first page in their book and compare to what 
they are doing now and realise it for themselves! 
 We held our final VIP Worship (Values In Practice) of the term, 
celebrating with Achievement Award, Class Attendance Award and House Dojo 
Winners of the term – a real positive way to finish the school day. Though I 
know we have some very excited children getting ready to enjoy the PTA 
Monster Bash tonight. 

Sadly, we said a goodbye to Mrs Walker. She has been a wonderful asset 
to our Teaching Assistant team over the many years she has been with us. She 
has worked with so many children and they, along all of our staff will miss her. 
We wish her and her family all the best as she moves into her retirement and 
spend some quality time with her family.  
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Dojo Points Winning House for this term: 
 

St. Andrew’s 
 
 

Times Tables Rockstars this week: 
 
Maple (Year 2):  Elliot 
 

Battle of the Bands Winner: 
 

HAZEL CLASS 
 

Attendance is important and our 
aim is to achieve 96%.  

 
Whole school attendance this 

term is 95.4% 
 

Attendance this term: 
 

Oak (Year R): 96.0% 
 

Beech (Year 1): 93.4% 
 

Maple (Year 2): 97.3% 
 

Cedar (Year 3): 92.9% 
 

Willow (Year 4): 97.0% 
 

Hazel (Year 5): 94.7% 
 

Sycamore (Year 6): 96.2% 
 

Congratulations to: 
MAPLE CLASS 

You are the highest attenders 
this term! 

 
For unexpected absence eg illness for example, please call 

and speak to the school office before 9.30am so absence can 
be recorded accurately. 

 
If they have an appointment during the school day you 

MUST provide evidence of an appointment. 
 

Any other absence must be requested using our absence 
request form. This can be found through this link:  

 
https://forms.gle/3dVUrxXZt9v5REKR9 

 
 

School Starter in September 2025? 
 

Do you have a child born between 1 September 2020 and 31 August 2021 who will start 
school in September 2025? You can apply online through the Kent County Council website or by 

post.  Applications will open on Tuesday 5th November 2024 and close Wednesday 15th January 2025. 

Exact dates and full details of how to apply will be available on the Kent Count Council website when 

applications open. 

CLICK HERE FOR LINK To APPLY 

Our open mornings are Tuesday 22 October, Thursday 7th November, Thursday 28th November and 

Tuesday 10th December.  

Please call the school office on 01732 882401 or email reception@st-georges-wrotham.kent.sch.uk  

to book a place! 

 

 

‘Letting Your Light Shine’ 
(Matthew 5:16) 

                                        
This corner on our newsletter highlights people 

connected to our school who fulfill our school vision, 
this week that honour goes to… 

 
Achievement Award Winners for Term 1 
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Bringing faith and education together 
“Letting our light  
 
 
                    Our week in pictures… 

 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Bringing faith and education 
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